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June 14, 2007
Ms. Jeanne Beckon

Human Resources Director

Central Kitsap School District

9210 Silverdale Way NW; PO Box 8

Silverdale, WA  98383-0008

Dear Ms. Beckon:

Central Kitsap Teacher Jeffrey Kahler has requested verification that he is enrolled in a special education endorsement program at The Evergreen State College and I am happy to do so. Mr. Kahler worked with Evergreen to obtain 24 credits in special education qualifying him for the special education pre-endorsement waiver, and also has successfully passed his WEST-E in special education. He is considered to be enrolled in our special education endorsement program and making progress towards the full endorsement.

Mr. Kahler will be developing an educational plan to finish his special education endorsement with our special education faculty member Sue Pittman, later this month. They will review the special education endorsement competencies and his experience teaching this year, and discuss what areas Jeffrey will take further coursework in to continue to improve his special education knowledge and skills to make him eligible for Evergreen to recommend him and issue the complete special education endorsement.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Seminar II E 3135 location, Se 2A 2117 mailstop

The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



